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Dear Sir,

Re Vaccination.

All the presidents of the first and second 

years, with the exception of one, attended a meeting last 

night at which I presented to them the problem of comply­

ing with the Provincial law with respect to vaccination.

They assured me that they would co-operate 

in following this mattér up and lists are to-day being 

furnished and further arrangements are under way in order 

to have this requirement fulfilled.

I shall be pleased to report further progress

at a later date.

Yours faithfully,

ASL:C.


